
From: david finch
To: WaterbodyComments; buffalowatershed@gmail.com
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Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 9:48:33 AM

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen of ADEQ, 
Every week, every day, every moment we wait, the problem of
our impaired Buffalo River watershed will get worse. I am sure
anyone and everyone knows in their heart of hearts where the
source of the problem is. There is very clear evidence that there
is pollution contaminates coming from the C&H hog factory and
the permit denial should be upheld and now most importantly
enforced. Big Creek and the Buffalo should be labeled as
category 5. Please do the right thing and start the process of
cleaning up this mess. Thank you, David Finch, 2745 Collins
Drive,Conway AR.  72034
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